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September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Study Support Classes for National 5, Higher and Advanced Higher 
 
I am pleased to enclose details of the extensive study support programme once again on offer this 
year to students sitting national exams at Wallace Hall Academy. As the school community continues 
its recovery from the pandemic, staff are offering our learners the opportunity to receive additional 
help with a wide range of subjects every week, both at lunchtimes and after school. We believe that 
ensuring pupils catch up, address any difficulties early, and make an early start with their revision, 
will help us give our young people the best chance of success in the National Qualifications next 
spring.  
 
Students may attend as many of these study classes as they wish, and they may of course choose to 
attend different subjects each week. Teachers will be happy to tailor the work of the group to the 
topics requested by students, or to go over any aspect of classwork or homework which a student is 
finding challenging. I would strongly encourage every student to take up this opportunity to receive 
extra support with their subjects, and to do so from an early stage.  
 
Our teachers are more than willing to give up their own time to offer this support, and it is important 
that any student who feels they need extra help takes up the opportunities being offered. We would 
appreciate your support in encouraging your son/daughter to attend these classes whenever they feel 
the need of help with catching up, extra explanations, support with homework, or practice exam 
questions. Students are welcome to join in at any time.  
 
Unless indicated otherwise, all of the classes will be running from Monday 20 September until 
further notice.  If you need further information about our study support programme, please contact 
me at the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J McMillan 
Principal Teacher 

 
 

 

  


